## November 16, 1928

## Dear Mr. Briningtool:

I wish to thank you for answering my letter to Colonel Theeler, and for your interesting suggestions. I shall follow them up at once. I should be very greatful to you for the use of your story about Cody at Fort Yates, and if you care to let me see the prints of your photographs of Sitting Bull, I will gladly return them promptly and pay postage both ways. I should particularly like to see the one in which he addresses a council.

Perhaps I should explain that although I am commonly known by the name of my step-father Campbell, I prefer to write under the name of my own father, Stanley Vestal.

I am ordering copies of those of your books which I have not already seen. Needless to say, I think them excellent.

Very truly yours,

W. S. Campbell